
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

28th January 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Year 2 Diploma Trip: Bird Watching 

 

As part of our Diploma week, the children will be experiencing the local area of 

Lundwood and Dearne Valley park. The children will be focusing on the different 

species of birds we can see within the local area. This will give the children a 

fantastic opportunity to get hands on with their local environment and the animals 

that live here.  

 

The children will leave school at 1:10pm and return at 3pm on Monday 7th February. 

 

If you do not want your child to attend this school trip, please contact school via 

the main office.  

 

On the day children will need their water bottle and a coat, weather permitted. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss S Helme 

Year 2 Classteacher 

 
 


